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NOTICE 

March 3, 2022 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Full Internet Services Restored - TaxiVQ 
 
On March 1st at around 2:30pm, construction crews in South San Francisco severed a key internet 
fiber conduit, cutting the primary internet feed to SFO and other area businesses. This severely 
impacted the functioning of TaxiVQ. A replacement internet fiber has been established and stabilized, 
and TaxiVQ has been stable today. We do not expect further disruptions due to this fiber break.  
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